
Coronavirus (COVID-19): letter from
Minister Hall to local authorities on
funding support for those in emergency
accommodation and EEA rough sleepers

Letter from Luke Hall, Minister for Rough Sleeping and Housing, to all local
authorities in England on announcement of additional funding to support
individuals placed in emergency accommodation during the COVID-19 pandemic,
and support for EEA rough sleepers.
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